
 

      
 
 
 
       

    
     
 
 
  
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

06th November 2014 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

 VESSEL COLLISION 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Client, 
 
Please be advised there has been collision between vessel XIN CHI WAN V0140S and BANI 
BHUM at the Ma Wan anchorage of Hong Kong. 
As a result, both subject vessels and some of their containers/cargos have suffered damages to a 
certain extent.  
 
Vessel XIN VHI WAN V0140S is expected to berth on the 07th November and will then move to 
the shipping yard to be unloaded and repaired. There is expected to be approx. 7 day delay to the 
departure. Once vessel departure has been confirmed the ETA will be updated accordingly. 
 
Please find enclosed notification from the shipping line regarding this matter. 
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your account representative. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
ADM GLOBAL PTY. LTD. 
 


